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Intercampus Faculty Cabinet 

Regular Meeting 
November 14, 2022 

Minutes 
 
 
 

 
President’s Session  – President Mun Choi  
 
President Choi joined to discuss topics of importance to the IFC, to hear updates and concerns 
from each university and to share updates on university initiatives and priorities.  Topics 
included, but were not limited to, faculty morale, retention and graduation rates, and promotion 
and tenure policies. 
 
Assessment of Printing and Bookstore Services – Vice Chancellor Sarah Chinniah  
 
VC Chinniah discussed the changing landscape and utilization of printing and bookstore 
services, answered questions, and requested feedback on proposed initiatives designed to 
improve said services for all four universities. VC Chinniah reiterated the desire to maintain high 
quality service as the University considers its options.  
 
Human Resources Update – Vice President/CHRO/CEO Marsha Fischer  
 
VP Fischer provided updates on the implementation of the new PTO policy, including efforts to 
ensure effective customer service in the initial months following rollout. IFC members asked 
questions and provided suggestions on how to ensure the rollout is successful, with minimal 
confusion. VP Fischer also addressed ongoing efforts to assess and address issues of employee 
morale. 
 
CRR 20.100: Intercampus Faculty Cabinet Discussion – IFC Members 
 
IFC members reviewed and discussed the rule, which governs the organization and membership 
of the Cabinet.  
 
Reflections and Wrap Up 
 
Chair McCaulley adjourned the meeting. The Cabinet’s next meeting will be in December 2022.  


